
 

 

12th January 2018  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

It seems a long time since the Christmas holidays and the children are already 

working hard and learning well. 

Most of the children are now able to fasten their coats by themselves and are 

very proud they can do this. It makes them feel very independent. If your child 

cannot yet do this please continue to help them. 

 

Next week, we are going to be learning these graphemes- ow as in cow, oi as in 

coin, and ear as in dear. 

These are the tricky words we are learning – no, go, I, the, to, he, she, we, me, 

be, was, my, you, they, her, are and all. Please continue to practice these. 

In number, we will be looking at adding doubles to 10 – 2 and 2, 3 and 3 etc. 

I your child has a reading book please return it every day and then we can 

change it, or, if they need more practice it is already there for us in their 

homework bags - thanks. 

   

Please do read every day with your children and look at books on Bug Club online. 

The more practice they do helps to make your children much more fluent. 

Please also ask your children to help you write – perhaps a shopping list or 

something for a purpose. By the time we get to the summer the children should 

be writing independently- one or two sentences. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   


